
 

 

 
 
March 18, 2024 
 
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
RFP 104-2024 – External Auditing Services 
 
 
To All Interested Parties, 
 
Thank you for submitting your response to RFP 104-2024, External Auditing 
Services, dated January 29, 2024.  The Town received three proposals, which 
have been evaluated and found to be fully responsive to all requirements.  We 
announce our intent to award a contract to: 
 
 
Marcum LLP 
525 Okeechobee Blvd, Suite 750 
West Palm Beach, Florida 33401 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Barbara Gould 
Interim Finance Director 
 
cc: John D’Agostino 
 Town Manager 
 
 Vivian Mendez 
 Town Clerk 
 
 Laura Weidgans 
 Deputy Town Clerk 


